
FROM THE NURSE’S OFFICE 
 

PARENT’S, END OF YEAR ALERT: 
1.) DO NOT FORGET TO PICK UP MEDICATIONS FROM THE NURSE’S OFFICE; MEDICATION NOT 

PICKED UP ON THE LAST DAY OF SCHOOL  WILL BE DISPOSED OF PER EANES I.S.D. POLICY 

2.) PLEASE KEEP IN MIND THAT NEW MEDICATION AND NEW DR. ORDERS WILL NEED TO BE 

TURNED IN AT THE START OF NEXT YEAR. 

3.) PLEASE CHECK TO MAKE SURE YOUR CHILD’S VACCINATIONS ARE UP TO DATE BEFORE THE 

NEXT SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS; IF THEY HAVE AN AFFIDAVIT FOR EXEMPTION FROM 

IMMUNIZATIONS, PLEASE MAKE SURE THE FORM IS UP TO DATE—IT EXPIRES EVERY 2 YEARS. 

4.) IF YOUR CHILD HAS SEVERE FOOD ALLERGIES, ASTHMA, DIABETES, OR OTHER HEALTH 

CONDITION I SHOULD BE AWARE OF, PLEASE CONTACT ME PRIOR TO THE FIRST DAY OF 

SCHOOL ; I WILL NEED AN ACTION PLAN FROM THE DR., AND WILL WANT YOUR INPUT ON 

THEIR  I.H.P. or INDIVIDUALIZED HEALTHCARE PLAN. 

 

 

HAVE A FABULOUS SUMMER!! FEEL FREE TO CONTACT ME WITH ANY 

QUESTIONS OR CONCERNS; MY NUMBER IS (512)732-9125, AND MY E-MAIL 

ADDRESS IS  sbulluck@eanesisd.net .  

S. Bulluck R.N. C.C.E./  “Nurse Bulluck” 
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